
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Newsletter Number 29                                                                                                            Friday 1st May 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Friends,  
 
The highlight of my week, was on Thursday morning when I was sent a video from our Year 6 children, 
who have created their very own lockdown video from their homes. The idea was genius, the children all 
throw their St Peter’s book bags in and then out of shot. It was such a great idea, and lovely to know you 
are all keeping in touch and supporting each other. You really are superstars!  
 
Here is the link if you haven’t seen it already: https://youtu.be/_XJHvAl-Gds 
 
Thank you parents and carers! 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone in our school community, but particularly our 
parents and carers, for the support you are giving to your children at home, and for the support you are 
giving to me and the staff.  
It will be a happy day indeed, when we can open the gates to all our families for everyone to return. 

 
Workers of The Week are back! 
This week I have asked every teacher to nominate one child from their class who has been really active 
with their home learning. I had the exciting task of calling all each of them to share the great news! I’m 
sorry we can’t celebrate in assembly, but I hope an unexpected phone call from me was a nice surprise. 
Well Done to the Workers of the Week below!  
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Nazareth 
Rooms 

RG 1B 2B 3O 4B 5D 6H  
Labib Eden-Rose 

 
David Annabel Nicholas Elijah Gabrielle 

Monalisa  
Flavia 

RS 1F 2J 3S 4H 5M 6A 

Julienne 
 

Amin Kenayah Felicia 
 

Kamil Chy Chy Sean 

 
 
Interactive Drama Lessons 
One of our parents has uploaded an interactive drama lesson onto Youtube. If you would like to watch it, 

please use the link https://youtu.be/RQPPI8IinlI 

 
 

Birthdays 27th April – 3rd May 
              Stephanie 9; Uzo 8; Jack 8; Codie 11. 

 
 
 

https://youtu.be/_XJHvAl-Gds
https://youtu.be/RQPPI8IinlI


 

Photo Challenge 
Earlier this week, the teachers set the children a challenge to contribute to a photo challenge, see 
separate letter sent for more details. They would love to see a photo of each child holding up a sign with 
a key word or a very short message for everyone at St. Peters. 
 
These words and messages have to be really clear for all to see so try to make them as bright and as 
amazing as possible, St. Peters style! When this has been done please email your picture to your year 
group email account, details of which are below: 
 
Nazareth Rooms: arp@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Nursery and Reception: eyfs@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 1: year1@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 2: year2@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 3: year3@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 4: year4@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 5: year5@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 6: year6@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
 
 
VE Day Celebrations 
As next Friday 8th May 2020 is the 75th anniversary of VE day (‘Victory in Europe Day’ to signify the end 
of the Second World War), it would be great if you could celebrate this historical event at home.    
Below are a few ideas for you and your children;   
 

 Decorations in red, white and blue 

 Bunting 

 Recreate War time recipes 

 Learn the national anthem 

 Create a drawing or scene of a street party 

 Write a diary entry about the occasion 

 Design a newspaper front page or article 

 Write or perform a poem or song of celebration 

 Write or perform a short play about VE Day and 
what it would have been like 75 years ago 

 
      

 
For further ideas please visit these websites:  
www.ve-vjday75.gov.uk/dan-snows-ve-day-challenge/    

     www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/ve-day-75    
     https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/4TrqYDyf4PMdLypxzyTwGDg/great-british-bunting 
      

We would love to hear how you celebrate this anniversary so please email us photos or work or upload this   
to Purple Mash.  
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The Wednesday Word 
The Wednesday Word is currently free for families to download or read at home. You simply have to enter 
‘Wednesday Word Covid 19’ and from there you will find a link. Please choose the current Wednesday of the 
month ie Wednesday 29th April and you can get an online copy. 

The Word for this week is Follow. 

 
When we really know Jesus and how much he loves us, it’s natural to want 

to follow him. 
By following Jesus, we too can help others to know and love God; 

To experience the fullness of life, 
To live in God’s love - here and now! 

 
Keep safe everyone! We look forward to when we can all come back together as a school family. 

 
 
 

God Bless all our families,   

 

CScott 

 
Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 
 

 
 

    

 

 
 

Our St Peter’s School Rainbow of Hope 

 
 

 

 

 
 

4th Sunday of Easter 
 

 
 


